
Wayne, New Jersey 07470 Telephone (201) 881-2222 

August 30, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm, President 
Yeshiva University 
500 West 185th Street 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear President Lamm: 

Congratulations on your election as President of Yeshiva 
University. May I take this opportunity to wish success 
for you and the University you serve. 

Sincerely, 

Salawt, yay) frit 

CLAUDE W. BURRILL 
Acting President and 
Chairman, Board of Trustees 
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